Agosto 18, 1980

Sr. Guillermo Novo Sampol
Prisoner # 80125-158

P. 0. Box 1000

Leavenworth, Kansas 66048
Estimado Guillermo:

Adjunto encontrard copia de la carta del Congresista
Daniel Mica que se explica por si sola.

Este Sdabado recién pasado estuve reunido con el Senador
Richard Stone, quien se comprometid a trabajar activamente
para su traslado.

Lo mantendré informado.

Saludos,

Joaquin Blaya
Vice Presidente y Gerente General

m
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August 8, 1980

Ms. Joaquin Blaya

Vice President and General Manager

THe Spanish International Commmications Corp.
2525 SW 3rd Averue, Suite 412

Miami, Florida 33129

File: OD-c

Dear Ms. Blaya:

COMMITTEES:
FOREIGN AFFAIRS
SUBCOMMITTEES:

ASIAN AND PACIFIC AFFAIRS
INTERNATIONAL OPERATIONS

VETERANS' AFFAIRS

SUBCOMMITTEES:
MEDICAL FACILITIES AND BENEFITS

COMPENSATION, PENSION, INSURANCE
AND MEMORIAL AFFAIRS

SPECIAL INVESTIGATIONS

SELECT COMMITTEE ON AGING

SUBCOMMITTEES:
HUMAN SERVICES
HEALTH AND LONG TERM CARE

Thank you for your recent commumnication regarding prison transfers

for Guillermo Novo Sampol and Ignacio Novo Sampol.

I appreciate hearing from you. However, under the rules of Congressional
courtesy, I must refer your letter to the Congressman who represents your

area, the Honorable Claude Pepper.

) I have notified Congressman Pepper that I will be glad to work with him
in seeking a solution to this problem. I am sure that you will be hearing

from him shortly.
Kind regards.

Sincerely,

M:ec
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